NOTICE

On March 20, 2025, the City of Greensburg Water Department (Greensburg) filed with the Public
Service Commission to increase its wholesale water rate to Green-Taylor Water District effective April
19, 2025. Due to the water purchase contract between Greensburg and Green-Taylor, Greensburg
needs to revise the effective date to July 1, 2025. The proposed rate increase will still be as originally
proposed, as set forth below.

Current Rate Proposed Rate  $ Change % Change
All usage (per 1000 galions) $2.2086 $2.48 $0.274 12.4% Increase

Water flowing through the meter(s) before the effective date will be charged at the current rates while
water flowing through the meter(s) on and after the effective date will be charged at the proposed
rates.

This filing may be examined at the offices of Greensburg City Hall, located at 110 West Court Street
in Greensburg, Kentucky.

This filing may also be examined at the offices of the Public Service Commission located at 211
Sower Boulevard in Frankfort, Kentucky, Monday — Friday from 8:00 am — 4:30 pm or on the PSC

website at http://psc.ky.gov.

Comments regarding this filing may be submitted by mail to the Public Service Commission, Post
Office Box 615, Frankfort KY 40602; or through its website at http://psc.ky.qov.

The rates contained in this notice are the rates proposed by the City of Greensburg, though the Public
Service Commission may order rates that differ from the proposed rates.

Intervention may be requested by submitting a timely written request for intervention by mail to the
Public Service Commission, Post Office Box 615, Frankfort, KY 40602. The request for intervention
must establish the grounds for the request including the status and interest of the party.

If the Public Service Commission does not receive a written request for intervention within thirty (30)
days of the providing this notice, the Public Service Commission may take final action on the filing.



